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Karen Olson

From: Keir Loranger <dragonflykeywest@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 2:43 PM
To: George Wallace
Subject: Re: Lease renewal Lazy Way

Hello George, 
 
I wondered who to contact for renewal.   Yes, lets start the process as I would love to renew my lease. 
 
Thank you, 
Keir 
 
On Tuesday, January 12, 2021, 01:48:31 PM EST, George Wallace <gwallace@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:  
 
 

Ms. Loranger: 

Please let me know if you will be looking to renew your lease with the CRA which expires at the end of February for 
Dragonfly Key West so that I can start the process. 

Thank you. 

  

George B. Wallace 

Assistant City Attorney 

City of Key  West, Fl 

305-809-3774 

  


